
 

  

          
            
        

       

             
 

 

     

Important Notice Regarding Provider Payments 

January 16, 2020 

Please be advised that provider payments for the week of January 20, 2020, for the Ambetter from NH 
Healthy Families product will be adjusted due to the Martin Luther King Jr holiday. Provider payments 
normally processed on Monday, January 20th via Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) and paper checks will 
be processed and issued on Wednesday, January 22, 2020. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. Please contact Provider Services at 1-844-265-1278 with any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ambetter from NH Healthy Families 




